
 

 

24 March 2025 

 

Dear Y6 Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 London Trip - Wednesday 21st May and Wednesday 4th June 2025 

 

As mentioned in the weekly updates emails, we have been working hard on organising the Year 6 

trip. I am now in the position to give your further details.  

 

We have been waiting for train tickets to be released so that I could give you the cost for the final 

payment for the trip.  We will be leaving York at 7.30am and arriving back at 8.35pm.  

 

As promised in the initial letter, we are keeping costs to the minimum. You have paid £30 already 

for Wicked theatre tickets. The cost of travel is £64.00 and this is now payable on ParentPay. This 

means that the total trip costs £94.00. Please can this final amount be paid by Wednesday 14 th 

May. If the amount is not paid, then your child will not be able to attend. To help, the visit is on 

ParentPay as a reducing balance so you can keep paying small amounts to clear the balance. 

 

We are really excited to offer this opportunity. We will be taking in the sights of London in the 

morning and visiting the West End to see Wicked in the afternoon. I will be in touch closer to the 

time with a detailed itinerary and all information you need once Miss Kerr and I have done a pre 

visit.  

 

If you would like any further information, then please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Laura Winston 

Vice Principal (Currently Head of School at Woodthorpe)  


